DXC Membership Meeting: October 20, 1997

The minutes from the September 15th meeting approved as
printed in the newsletter.

President’s Report: Richard Perschel informed the members
that the new AKC breed chart is available. The chart is no
charge, but there is a mailing fee.

Treasurer’s Report: CCB Checking: $19,266.67
_ Fowler Trophy Fund: 1,853.656
FMA 13,517.07
Loan Balance: 21,279.32
Fall show income, to date $12,232.36
" " expenses " " 9,803.12

Profit, to date 2,429.24

The above treasurer’s report was given by Sharon Pitz in the
absence of Emilie Beglane.

Membership Chairperson, Stella Maunsell reported that we
currently have 186 members. 8Stella stated that a new member-
ship list will appear in the next club newsletter. When you
receive your copy check all information and if corrections
are needed get in touch with Stella.

Stella also reported that DKC member, Leslie Southerland 1is
in need of help with her Rottweiler. Leslie has broken her
leg and 1is limited in her activity. Leslie’s phone # is 933-
1076 and will welcome your call if you can help.

Marie Inman reported that the schedule for January conform-
ation classes will be posted when available.

Marie also stated that classes for the December DKC obedience
trial are filling. There still is a need for someone to be
in charge of the grounds and parking.

Trophies for the trial are still needed and trophies that .
have already been pledged can be left at the DKC building 1in
the designated box.

Premium lists for the trial are available in the DKC building
entry area.

If anyone has space 1in their freezer for leftover bread items
from the fall show please contact Sharon Pitz.

Rob Bozeman, CGC chairperson, stated that the November 15th
CGC test still needs personnel to help.



Page 2

Joanna Burley, Awards Program Chairperson, announced a change
in Tocation for the awards program. This year this program
will be at the Sheraton in the Research Triangle Park and

. offers a choice of menus. A vote was taken and the members

. present indicated that they prefer a dinner choice rather

| than a buffet or set menu.

Outstanding silver trophies should be returned to the awards
. committe as soon as possible.

Bty Perschel, Fall Show Chairperson, thanked the membership
| for tne f1owers sent to her and also for the heip that the
g Brs gave during the show.
Hertzberg announced that the program for the November
ing will be an educational presentation regarding the

porting group.

& Sappenfield, DKC inside/building chairperson would 1like
(e told when things need replacing or repair inside our

cnlmolly, AKC Delegate, announced that she will be
ing the delegate meeting in December.

Pitz announced plans for the annual Christmas party
inded the membership about the APS donations that
be brought to the building at the time of the party.

} also announced that the yard sale will be held on the
rda; inm No clothes will be sold this year.
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ming several brags, there being no further business the
ing was adjourned at 9:20 p.m.

itted with respect,

Jorie J. White, Recording Secretary



